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Dear Professor Tarnawski,

This is to confirm that | have read and edited the revised version of the following
manuscript:

, Histopathological assessment of the microscopic activity in IBD: What are we
looking for? “

The revised manuscript has been carefully reviewed by an experienced and certified
English interpreter. | hereby certify that the manuscript expresses the authors’ work
clearly and is suitable for publication in WJG.




